July 10th, 2015

To Whom It May Concern,

In 2014, 1 was more than thrilled to be asked to emcee a Walk-a-thon event with Phyllis,
her husband and the awesome volunteers that showed up for Dressing Angels. I have to
admit, I can’t say “yes™ to every event | am asked to be part of (unfortunately), but I
definitely knew I wanted to clear my schedule to make sure I was included in this event.

Most of the events I attend, I'm rarely able to speak with the people in charge or the
person who founded the organization. It wasn't like that with Dressing Angels. During
my announcements that morning, Phyllis shared with me several examples of how this
awesome non-profit is reaching the mentally ill and homeless. It’s such a unique niche in
the world of non-profit organizations, but one that’s vitally important. Thank God Phyllis
has answered the call of reaching those families in need.

Sincerely,

/ Joe Gumm, former Morning News Anchor WTSP



